EMBASSY OF THE S.R OF VIET NAM
IN THE REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

Ne: (rr> /SQBG

Sofia, July 7", 2025

Dear Mr. Simeon Tonev,

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation to you for your kind
participation in the working session held on July 4™ 2025 at the Trakia
Economic Zone, as well as for your efforts in inviting and encouraging
businesses from Plovdiv to engage and interact with the Vietnamese business
delegation.

Your presence and the active involvement of local enterprises greatly
" contributed to the success of the meeting, helping to foster meaningful
dialogue and potential business connections between our two sides. The
interaction not only deepened mutual understanding between Bulgarian and
Vietnamese companies but also highlighted promising avenues for future
cooperation.

I am confident that such exchanges will pave the way for stronger
economic ties and practical partnerships in the time ahead.

Once again, I would like to express my sincere thanks for your
support and look forward to continued collaboration between the Embassy of
Viet Nam and the Plovdiv Chamber of Commerce and Industry.

With warm regards and best wishes,
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of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam to the Republic of Bulgaria

guyen Thi Minh Nguyet

TO:

MR. SIMEON TONEYV, PRESIDENT

PLOVDIV CHAMBER OF COMMERCE AND INSDUSTRY (BCCI - PLOVDIY)
PLOVDIV



